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17 September 2013

Your reference: A13-1127

Anne Gardiner

General Secretary

Public Service Association of New South Wales
GPO Box 3365

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attn: Peter Kelly, Organiser

Dear Ms Gardiner

| refer to Peter Kelly’s letter of 23 August 2013 in relation to the proposed changes to
Public Passenger Services (PPS) section of the Customer and Compliance Division
(C&CD) of the Roads & Maritime Services (RMS).

| also refer to correspondence on this issue from Peter Duncan, Chief Executive RMS
dated 23 August 2013 and Silven Simmons, Manager Workplace Relations RMS dated
11 September 2013 which addressed a number of issues that the PSA had raised as
part of the consultative process on this issue. | also note that Mr Duncan’s
correspondence of 23 August 2013 addressed a number of the issues to which Mr Kelly
has sought responses in his letter of the same date.

In relation to the above, therefore, please find attached RMS’s responses to:

1. the PSA’s proposed alternative structure for PPS (Attachment 1); and

2. the feedback and questions associated with the proposed restructure
(Attachment 2).

Please contact me on (02) 8202 3030 if you have any queries or seek clarification.

Yours sincerely

Nicholas Davison
Principal Manager, Industrial Relations
Transport for New South Wales



